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Applications for the 2019 AMO Federal Gas Tax Awards has been extended to June

7!, The Awards celebrate projects that demonstrate excellence in the use of the
federal Gas Tax Fund. Apply by filling out the short application attached here.

Our dedicated Federal Gas Tax Fund website has a new look. The website includes
the unique mapping tool with information about exactly where and how the Fund is
invested in Ontario’s communities.

Follow us on Twitter @GasTaxinOntario and on Instagram @federalgastaxontario.

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned.
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